
 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

 

 

 

As the sunshine and warmer weather arrives, I’m sure you might start to think about sun screen for your chil-

dren during the school day. We have sun cream dispensers in school which contain an SPF 50 sun cream which is 

perfume and silicone free, making it suitable for sensitive skin. Please don’t send your children into school with 

bottles of cream to apply during the day as they may contain ingredients that other children are allergic to. Sun 

hats are available from Game, Set and Match or your child may wear a plain sun hat. As with items of clothing 

that are sent into school, please ensure they are labelled with your child’s name.  

 

Next week sees the return of the year 6 tests. After the disruption that has taken place to their learning and lives 

over the last few years, we are really impressed with the attitude they have had in preparing for them and we 

are confident that they will do their best and work hard next week. Year 6 parents, should have received a sepa-

rate parentmail last week with information from Mrs Martin about next week.  

 

There are three attachments which will be sent with the blue letter this week. There is a competition from Chart-

wells who provide our hot lunches, details about a Saturday morning netball clubs for children and adults and 

also a letter from the local foodbank about their holiday lunch pack scheme for families who are entitled to low 

income free school meals.   

The Blue Letter: 6th May 2022  

 

 

 

Learning, Loving, Growing, 

Together with God. 

http://www.boxgrove.w-sussex.sch.uk/web  

Diary  

Monday 9th May  
Year 6 Spelling, Punctuation and Grammar test 

Bank holiday 
Archery Club 3.15-4.15pm  

Tuesday 10th May   

Year 6 Reading test 

Owl Class PE 

Athletics Club 3.15– 4.15pm  

Wednesday 11th May   
Year 6 Maths tests paper 1 and paper 2  

Fox Class PE  

Thursday 12th May  

Year 6 Maths test paper 3 

Squirrel Class PE 

Owl Class PE 

Fox Class PE  
Outdoor Learning Year 1 - session 3 bring clothes to change 

into and suitable footwear and coat if needed—long 
sleeved tops and trousers are essential  

Friday 13th May Squirrel Class PE 

http://www.boxgrove.w-sussex.sch.uk/web


http://www.boxgrove.w-sussex.sch.uk/web  

Pirate Workshop 

Squirrel Class were really excited today (Friday) to discover they had a spe-

cial visitor who led a  pirate workshop.  

There were various 

activities for them 

to take part in, in-

cluding learning to 

talk like a pirate 

and retelling the 

story of Captain  

Redbeard.  

 

Outdoor learning  

We threw the blossom up in the sky and then it went down. We made bunting using flowers and leaves. We 

bashed them with the rocks on the material. - Arham and Molly 

 

Achievers    

Well done 

to all our 

achievers 

this week:   

 

                     

Squirrel Class: Hattie, Emily, Jack, Elanya, Gigi, Mark 

and Georgia 

Fox Class:  Oliver, Mason, Emily and Elsie 

Owl Class:  Isabelle, Max, Millie and Callum 

http://www.boxgrove.w-sussex.sch.uk/web

